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Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                              11th March 2024 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

 

 

                                                
 

 

 

Again this year we would like to offer you the opportunity to order a leavers hoodie, as a 

keepsake, these will be Sky Blue and will only show the first name of each child in Year 6. 

The children will be able to wear these hoodies, if purchased, during the school day through 

the summer term. The cost of the hoodie will start at £15.50 which will need to be paid for 

when you order via My Child At School App. They will be available to purchase from Monday 

11th March, the last date to order the hoodie is Friday 3rd May 2024 due to the time it takes for 

them to be printed. 

 

Thank you in anticipation for your support and we hope that your child will enjoy wearing their 

hoodie as a reminder of their time here at Woodnewton. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Kate West – Head of School 
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